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Our vision is to develop responsible, resilient, creative citizens capable of succeeding in a global society.

June 8, 2023
Dear Buck Families,

We would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt appreciation and gratitude to each
and every one of you. Your continued support has made a significant impact on our school
district and the community as a whole.

Families, thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children. We are
not perfect however, we always have the best interest of our students in our hearts. Your active
involvement in your child’s learning journey has been instrumental in their growth and success.
Whether it was volunteering in the classrooms, attending parent-teacher conferences, or
supporting school events, your commitment to your child’s education has been truly remarkable.
Your encouragement and partnership have created a positive and nurturing environment for our
students.

In addition, we extend our gratitude to the broader Buchanan community. Your continuous
support has enriched the educational experience for our students. From local businesses
offering sponsorships and donations to community organizations providing resources and
opportunities, your generosity has been invaluable. Your belief in us and the power of education
has made a lasting impact on the lives of our students.

As we move forward, let us continue to work hand in hand to provide the best possible
educational experiences and facilities for our students. Together, we can create an environment

where each child can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally.

Again, thank you for your support and we wish all of our families a restful and fun summer and
Go Bucks!

Educationally yours,

Carchbs-

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools
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